
                                     MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE 

 

DATE:    March 25, 2013     

 

RE:  534 Grinnel St (permit application # 6330 ) 

 

FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Interim Urban Forestry Manager,  

                     City of Key West 

 

An application was received for the Maintenance trimming of 1-Royal 

Poinciana tree.  A site inspection was done on March 20 , 2013 and 

documented the following: 

 

Tree Species:   Royal Poinciana  (Delonix regia)                          

                         

 
 

This tree is being trimmed as required in conditions set forth through an  

Administrative Hearing with the owners of the property.  The condition 

required that after one year, the tree will be properly maintained/trimmed by 

a certified arborist.  Ken King (Golden Bough Tree Service) has been hired 



to do the work and he states that some larger branches may need to be 

trimmed.  Therefore, a permit has been submitted.      

 

                
 

              
                                             



Recommendations:  Approve the maintainence trimming permit.  

  

 
  








